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Further to the Service Announcement 001/27012017 issued on 27 January 2017, this announcement is to remind participants that London Stock Exchange will be going live with Release 9.1 on Monday 13 March 2017. 
Customers should provide final readiness sign-off to their Technical Account Manager prior to go-live.

For more details on the Release 9.1 changes, please see Overview of Release 9.1 enhancements Factsheet in the Next Functional Release (9.1) section at the following link:
www.londonstockexchange.com/products-and-services/technical-library/millennium-exchange-technical-specifications/millennium-exchange-technical-specifications.htm
Customers are required to delete all of their active orders, at end of trading on Friday 10 March 2017. Any remaining active orders will be deleted by the London Stock Exchange from 16:50.
A Go/No-Go decision will be communicated to customers via the Weekend Activity Monitor by 19:00 UK Time on Saturday 11 March 2017.The Weekend Activity Monitor can be accessed via the following link: http://wam.londonstockexchange.com/weekendactivitymonitor/.

If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on +44 (0) 20 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com.

Relates to
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· Technical Update
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· Millennium Exchange

Additional Information

If you have any queries about this announcement please e-mail: londontam@lseg.com
If you have any technical queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on - 020 7797 3939 or londontam@lseg.com. 

Millennium Exchange Business Parameters Document can be found at: www.londonstockexchange.com/tradingservices
An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of London Stock Exchange's Internet site http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may broadcast test data from its Production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
Customers are reminded that London Stock Exchange may extend or re-enter the Post Close session for instruments or segments in order to perform necessary end of day activities.
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